From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: <u>City Clerk; citycouncil@hermosaeach.gov; Suja Lowenthal; Ann Yang</u>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Hybrid Special Meeting (Closed Session - 4:00 P.M. and Open Session - 6:00 P.M.)

Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 3:07:58 PM

SpeakUp

New eComment for City Council Hybrid Special Meeting (Closed Session - 4:00 P.M. and Open Session - 6:00 P.M.)

Lee Schantz submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Hybrid Special Meeting (Closed Session - 4:00 P.M. and Open Session - 6:00 P.M.)

Item: b. REPORT 21-0781 CONSIDERATION OF THE CITY'S OPTIONS IN LIGHT OF THE CANNABIS INITIATIVE FILED BY COLTON CHACKER WITH THE HERMOSA BEACH CITY CLERK ON NOVEMBER 17, 2021 (City Attorney Michael Jenkins and Deputy City Manager Angela Crespi)

eComment: Please vote NO on the Cannabis Initiative. To bring these dispensaries into our town would be very hypocritical of our City Council. The enforcement of mask wearing in Hermosa is done in the name of public safety to mitigate the transmission of Covid 19. If our city is so concerned about trying to keep us all from getting the virus then you should be equally concerned about the real danger of marjiuana usage with its incredible high potency products that could result in real health problems - like addiction and death - for our residents; especially our children. Furthermore increased access to this marijuana will only result with more impaired driving and crime. I strongly urge you to put aside any financial gain you may see our city benefiting from and vote NO on this measure. Please demonstrate to us all that our city council members have a conscience and keep the cannabis dispensaries out of Hermosa Beach.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com.

Unsubscribe from future mailings